Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is Amanda Milliman and I am a stay at home mom. The reason I support House Bill 248 is because I am strongly supportive of medical freedom and the importance of preserving human rights. This bill is important to protect our rights against vaccine mandates of any kind (not just the Covid-19 vaccine), vaccine passports, and discrimination against those that choose not to receive vaccinations. Parents choices not to vaccinate themselves, or their children is based on discussions with their own medical provider, research, and what they believe to be best for their families. This bill will protect our human rights and freedoms.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House Bill 248.

Sincerely,
Amanda Milliman

Mulliman